
 
 
 
 

Attention Take Charge Program Providers - Take Charge Reimbursement 
Rate Change 

It has been brought to our attention that several procedure codes payable under the Take Charge 
Waiver did not pay at the correct reimbursement rate. Claims submitted after January 6, 2014 
should pay at the correct rate. Claims submitted prior to January 6, 2014 will be recycled to correct 
the payment amount. We will send another RA message to notify providers of the date this recycle 
will occur. The Fee Schedule for Take Charge Waiver is available on the Louisiana Medicaid 
Website, www.lamedicaid.com. 
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